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2014-2018
FINANCIAL PLAN MEETINGS

SCHEDULE REVISED
Campbell River City Council will consider the 
2014-2018 Financial Plan at meetings to be held 
in the City Hall Council Chambers, 301 St. Ann’s 
Road, Campbell River, B.C. on:

Monday, January 20th at 9 a.m.
Wednesday, January 29th at 9 a.m. 

Members of the public will have the opportunity 
to provide Council with comments on the 
Financial Plan at the beginning of the meetings 
(5 minutes maximum per presentation). 

Register in advance to speak by calling
250-286-5700. 

People unable to attend in person are invited 
to send comments in writing by either emailing 
them to info@campbellriver.ca or by delivering 
or mailing them to City Hall: 301 St. Ann’s Road, 
Campbell River, BC, V9W 4C7.

Please ensure comments have arrived by 8:30 
a.m. on Monday, January 20th for the January 
20 meeting and 8:30 a.m. Wednesday, January 
29th for the January 29 meeting.

Financial Plan documents will be available in the 
Council Agendas section of the City’s website 
(www.campbellriver.ca).
Council meetings can be viewed live in the 
Council Webcast section on the City’s website 
and will also be televised the following day on 
Shaw TV. 

For additional information phone 250-286-5700 
or email info@campbellriver.ca.

CITY HOSTING FIRST PUBLIC 
OPEN HOUSE FOR THE

ZONING BYLAW UPDATE
To start of the Zoning Bylaw rewrite process, a 
series of Public Open Houses are scheduled at 
two locations to provide an opportunity for input 
on potential changes and improvements to the 
existing Zoning Bylaw.

The first Open House is on
Wednesday January 22, 2014 at the

North Island College from 1-3 and 7-9pm.

The next Open House is on
Wednesday, January 29, 2014 at the 

Community Centre from 1-3 and 7-9pm.

Everyone who lives within the City is encouraged 
to come out to the informal Open House events. 
The Zoning Bylaw can influence property values 
and/or change the type of permitted uses on 
specific properties where zone designations may 
change.  This can affect your property or your 
neighbourhood.  Bring your concerns, issues 
and suggestions about what you think we need 
to know as we proceed. The current Zoning 
Bylaw 3250, 2006 is available for viewing on our 
website, www.campbellriver.ca, or a hard copy is 
available in the Land Use Services Department at 
City Hall.

For questions, please contact Kathleen Wilker at 
250-286-5729


